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NOTICE 

 
BY ELECTION 2022 

 

TAKE NOTICE that the States has resolved that the By Election will take place on: 

Saturday, 15th October 2022, in the Members Room, Island Hall 

The Polling Station will be open between 9.30am and 6.30pm. 

 
NOMINATIONS of qualified persons who wish to offer themselves for election for a  

2-year period of office as a Member of the States of Alderney must be submitted to the 

Chief Executive at the States Offices during the 7-day period ending:-  

Friday, 30th September, 2022 

The nomination list will close at 4.00pm on that day. 

 
 

Chief Executive Office 
25th August 2022 
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